From: Calhoun, Hope
To: Bob Dunckel

Cc: Alex Scheffer; Melton, Wanda (Wanda.Melton@crowncastle.com); Anderson, MelissaP

(MelissaP.Anderson@crowncastle.com)
Subject: RE: Crown Castle
Date: Monday, December 08, 2014 4:31:01 PM
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Bob, as the parties have been working together to locate (relocate) the towers associated with
Crown Castle’s applications, we are requesting that the de novo hearing established pursuant to
Resolution No. 14-181 be rescheduled to the 1st meeting in January, 2015. We hope as we
continue to work with City staff, to have all matters resolved by that date and permits in hand.
Please confirm that the item will not be heard at the December 17, 2014 CC meeting, and instead
be placed on the agenda for the first CC meeting January Thank you.

Hope W. Calhoun
Shareholder

1 East Broward Blvd., Suite 1800 | Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301
Tel: 954.364.6083 | Fax: 954.985.4176 | E-Malil
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The Becker & Poliakoff Client CARE Center is here to serve our valued clients. If you have a
question, please call us toll-free at 1-844-CAREBP1 (1-844-227-3271) or by email at

care@bplegal.com.

From: Bob Dunckel [mailto:BDunckel@fortlauderdale.gov]
Sent: Monday, December 08, 2014 2:01 PM

To: Calhoun, Hope

Cc: Alex Scheffer

Subject: Crown Castle

Hope,
Call me as soon as possible.

We need a letter or an e-mail from you requesting that the 12/17 de novo hearing date be
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extended. | thought that everything had been “approved” but apparently there were revised
plans that were needed. (I don’t have all the information, so please call me.)

Robert B. Dunckel

Assistant City Attorney

City of Fort Lauderdale

100 North Andrews Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301-1016
Phone: (954) 828-5036

FAX: (954) 828-5915

bdunckel@fortlauderdale.qov
W Lexishienns  martindale Hubhell
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For Ethical Standards

and Legal Abicy 2013

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from City of Fort Lauderdale employees or
officials are public records, available to any person upon request, absent an exemption.
Therefore, any e-mail message to or from the City, inclusive of e-mail addresses contained
therein, may be subject to public disclosure.
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